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 Circular 70-2024  

    

 

                                     16 August 2024 

  
     
Dear Residents 
 

Reminder: Voltano metering maintenance notification: 

 
Please be reminded of the Monday 19 August 2024 and Tuesday 20 Augusts 2024 electricity shut down from 10:00 
onwards for metering maintenance. 
 
 

We do request that all electronics be plugged out before 10:00 am to make sure that things do not get damaged as we 

will be switching electricity on and off during the day.    

You can simply switch all plugs off in your Distribution Board.   

This is to prevent power surge damage to your television or computer etc. 

 

We will inform you via the residents whatsapp group once we are done and when you are able to plug in your 

electronics again. 

 

Thank you and kind regards 

 
 
Warm Regards 
 

 


